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January 28, 2014

Re: Caldera Notification, Public Convenience or Necessity.
Case No. ZA 2008~4789~CUB~IA

Mr. John A. White, Deputy City Clerk
Office of the City Clerk
Room 395, City Hall, MS 160
Los Angeles California 90012

Dear Mr. White:

The Los Angeles Police Department, Newton Area, received a correspondence regarding a Caldera
Notification, for public convenience or necessity, regarding a Conditional Use Permit (CUP) for a
CVS Pharmacy, located at 5837 South Central Avenue, Los Angeles California, in order to obtain an
ABC license for Off-Sales of liquor beverages.

During a search of City records, South Los Angeles Area Planning Commission, we located a CUP
(Case No. ZA 2008-4789(CUB)-lA) for the CVS Pharmacy at the location. The CUP includes
26 listed conditions of approval.

The Los Angeles Police Department is not opposed to the issuance of the license. In the interest of
public safety and education regarding sales of alcoholic beverages, it is requested that the following
conditions on the current CUP be amended.

Condition No.8:
Sales of alcoholic beverages shall be permitted only between the hours of 10:00 am and midnight.

Condition No. 12:
A minimum of two security guards for the CVS Pharmacy

The Zoning Administration should have no difficulty having these conditions amended/imposed to the
above granted CPU.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Sergeant Domingo Sanchez,
Officer-in-Charge, Newton Vice Unit, at (323) 846-6524.

Very truly yours,

CHARLIE BECK 7
Chief of Police /
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EDWARD J. P OKOP, Captain
Commanding Officer
Newton Community Police Station
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